
Summer 2014

Dear Families, 

Welcome to Second Grade! I am looking forward to an exciting and 
productive year with your child. Please refer to our classroom’s supply list 
below as you prepare for the upcoming school year. If you have any questions 
or concerns, feel free to email me at spettitt@lafayetteschools.org. 

Supplies (Please label the items below with your child’s name) 
2 - packages of American-made #2 pencils 
2 - boxes of Crayola crayons - boxes of 24 
3 - spiral (one-subject) notebooks – One Red, One Blue, and One Yellow 
3 - folders with pockets (folders with pockets on the bottom are preferred) -

One Red, One Blue, and One Yellow 
3 – pocket folders of choice – (folders with pockets on the bottom are 

preferred.)
1 - composition notebook (primary/grade school ruled) - black and white
1 - pair Fiskar scissors 
2 - glue sticks 
1 - pencil box - 8 x 4 ½ (plastic please) 
2 - boxes of Kleenex 
1 - package of wedge erasers 
1 – package of cap erasers 
3 – yellow highlighters
2 - black Sharpies
2 - Dry-Erase markers

I cannot wait to begin our year together! Have a safe and happy summer.

Sincerely, 

Miss Pettitt


